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Achievements 

During this week’s reflection, pupils shared their highlights of the term. Here is a summary of their 

comments:  
• We loved our trip to Cultybraggan because it was amazing and an incredible experience. 

• Visiting the UHI because it was fun extracting DNA and dissecting lamb’s heart. It was a unique way to learn, 
something we wouldn’t have wanted to miss. 

• Learning about WWII. Here are a few adjectives to describe the topic – incredible, fun, interesting, cool, mesmerising 
and life changing. 

• Curling because it was so fun and we also slipped a lot. 

• P.E with the Yellow Room. We have enjoyed leading the P.E sessions. 

• Reading and watching ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ It was enjoyable experience. 

• Skiing because we had the best weather! 

This week …  AOCB 

• On Monday and Tuesday we steamed ahead with ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’. 
The story was totally captivating and we couldn’t wait to find out what 
was going to happen to Will after the officials came to visit Mr Tom 
about the kidnapping. We were thrilled to find out that Mr Tom was 
able to officially adopt him. There were so many heart-warming events 
in the story and equally as many sad moments.  

• We enjoyed watching the movie adaptation and writing a detailed 
book and movie comparison. It was lovely to read pupils favourite 
moments in the text and read their thoughts about the differences 
between the book and the movie.  

• We finished our topic this week looking at VE Day. We went back in 
time and watched genuine footage of the celebrations, as well as 
listening to Churchill’s victory speech.  

• In writing this week, we travelled back to 8th May 1945 to witness the 
actual celebrations. Many pupils chose to venture to Buckingham 
Palace to see the King on the balcony. Some chose to go to Clydebank 
in Glasgow to witness the honking of the ship horns and watch the 
bonfires. Their aim was to capture the atmosphere and use emotive 
language to captivate the reader.  

• We completed our work with fractions, percentages and decimals this 
week. As a finale, we played a co-operative team game to win house 
points.  

• I introduced pupils to a new online French website, Linguascope. It was 
an absolute hit! They thoroughly enjoyed the variety of games on offer 
and it is a super way to consolidate learning. 

• We held a ‘Walking Museum’ in our classroom on Wednesday for the 
Red Room. My class set up stations to allow the other pupils to learn 
about their Anderson shelters and WWII artefacts. My class really 
enjoyed sharing their expertise on the topic and it was lovely to watch 
their exuberant discussions and explanations.  

• We finished Young Leaders with all our groups organising a ‘Round 
Robin’ of activities. Their leadership and organisation skills continue to 
grow and we will continue with this programme of work next term. 

• P.E will be on Mondays and 
Wednesdays 

Please can pupils come to school 
dressed in their P.E gear on a Monday. 
 
Please can I remind pupils to bring their 
water bottles to school daily. Bottles can 
be refilled throughout the day. 
 
Thanks for a great term and I will see 
you all in term 4! Have a super holiday 

everyone        
 
 

Question stems for discussion at home: 

What was the most enjoyable part of 
your week? 

Tell me one thing that you 
learnt this week… 

What did you find tricky this 
week?  

What did you do in class this 
week that you want to try 

again? Why? 
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